
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Community Development - Planning                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  October 2, 2023 

Re: Correspondence from Bicycle & Pedestrian Commission in reference to MoDOT I-70/US 

Highway 63 Interchange Project  

 

 

Attached is a letter from the Bicycle & Pedestrian Commission expressing their concerns in 

regard to the design of the MoDOT Interstate 70/US Highway 63 Interchange Project. The 

BPC passed a motion at their September 20, 2023 meeting to send this letter to the City 

Council. Also attached is a September 25, 2023 letter sent by the City Manager to the 

MoDOT Improve I-70 project director expressing similar concerns regarding non-motorized 

and vulnerable roadway users in the I-70/US 63 interchange vicinity.  

 

 

 

 

The letter from BPC is attached as noted in the Executive Summary. Also included for 

reference is a letter from the City Manager to the MoDOT Improve I-70 project director 

addressing similar issues.  

 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: Enter the cost of proposed legislation to the city for the next two years. 

Long-Term Impact: Enter the cost of proposed legislation to the city for years beyond two. 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Primary, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Primary, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

 

Date Action 

  

 

 

 

Acceptance of the correspondence.  
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https://www.como.gov/strategic-plan/
https://www.como.gov/community-development/planning-development/columbia-imagined/

